3818 Eagle Drive
Farmington Hills, MI 48335
November 08, 2022

[bookmark: _GoBack]Carlos Reyes
Human Resource Manager
Vision Tech, Inc.
4597 Hart Ridge Road
Saginaw, MI 48607

Dear Mr. Reyes,
My name is Sofía Bayón and I studied Software Engineering at the University of Michigan. I recently completed an internship at Gold Tech and Solutions, Inc. I am contacting you to express my sincere interest in working at Vision Tech, as I admire your company's line of work, especially regarding your contribution in the empowerment of disadvantaged communities. Please consider my request for employment if a position becomes available.
During my time at the University of Michigan I was able to participate in various courses and workshops on mobile application development, which is the field that I am most passionate about. In my last year, I created "Sister Call", an app that helps women stay in touch with their group of friends when they are out alone and feel in danger. So far it has had more than 80,000 downloads.
I am aware that these types of projects are of interest to Vision Tech, because they are compatible with its objectives of making technology a protection tool and also a more accessible resource for all.
Thank you for taking the time to read my letter and for considering me. I look forward to speaking with you more about my qualifications, that is why I am leaving you my contact details in case it is possible to arrange an interview, or if a job opportunity comes up to which I can formally apply.

Regards,
Sofía Bayón
(555) 55-555-5555
sofia_bayon@mail.com
